
Dear Representative McLain, 

  

Please read this message to the committee as my testimony in support of HB 4091.  

  

Thank you for your attention to the online charter schools. It is important to the students of 

Oregon that online charter schools be required to engage in a continuous improvement process as 

do public schools to ensure the highest quality of instruction and experience. Online charter 

schools should be required to meet expectations to address specific learning standards and targets 

adopted by the Oregon State Board of Education. The State should ensure students in Oregon 

that courses taken through online charter schools meet the rigorous expectations required of 

public school courses if public dollars support these charter schools in any way. 

  

Thank you for your time and dedication to a high quality education for all students. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Yvonne Curtis 

  

 

--  

Yvonne Curtis, Superintendent 

Forest Grove School District 

1728 Main Street 

Forest Grove, OR  97116 

503-359-2406 

 
 

 

 


